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We kids and our parents are still watching what you do to mess up our river. It
smelled like hog poo this summer and mom would not let is swim. Jimmy, Amy,
Rean. 
I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on the issuance of permits for medium and large swine
CAFOs in the Buffalo National River watershed.

James McPherson and Grace McPherson, children; Jimmy, Amy, Rean,
grandchildren; Rachel, Brandon, Eva, Madison, Jake, Josh.
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